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Rosebery, B.C.
December 11, 1942

Pedro E, Schwartz, FEsq.,
Consul-General of Epain,
1155 Mitecalife Btreet,
vontreal, P.Q.

Dear S8ir:
Reg Repstriation On The Next FExchange Boat

We are most thankful for your very kind attention
in the matter coneerning our well being.

Regerding the repatriation of the "Gripsholm" last
we zre informed that the selection of repatriates was
made by the Japanese Qovernment. There was an instance
here that a man who had been duly advised by telegram
of his repatrietion, by an unknown resson, became im-
possible to be repatriated just before the sailing of
"Gripsholm." There are several persons here besides
him who sre wishing to be included in the repatriates
on the next "exchsnge boat,"

Ts it possible that a list of the niames of these
parsons could be sent through you to the Japanese
fiovernment for their approval?

@ are only pleased to submlt to you any necessary
detells concerning them.

Yours truly,
Japanese Naticnals at Rosebery,
Spokesmen:
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